
 

 

                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

      

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
NEWS 

Year 6 Transition   
Some superb transition events have already 

happened this year, below are some of our future 

students who have been making Bug Houses. We are 

all looking forward to September and our new intake 

of nearly 180 students.  

 

 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 

• 24th July End of Year Rewards 
School Trips Day 

• 24th July – last day of summer term 
 
Click here to view our term dates. 
 
 

Click here to view our latest news articles. 
 
Why not also follow us on Facebook 
@ShrewsburyAcademy for a wealth of 
content, from student, staff and school 
celebrations, to competitions. We encourage 
you to get interactive with our posts! 
 

To hear about news from across the Trust, 
why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
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Monday 1st July 2024 

   Mr Jim Taulor 
Headteacher 

Nothing like a bake sale to make a celebration 

fantastic! Some superb cakes and treats on sale to 

help recognise Pride month at Shrewsbury Academy. 

Year 8 Rounders district tournament 

competitors representing Shrewsbury Academy 

– Well done guys!  

Dear Families 

We have had some really positive changes in school, resulting in improved pupil behaviour and 

better engagement in learning. I am delighted with the positive shift and the calm atmosphere 

around school. Well done to staff and students for the change.  

Earlier this week, I went over and viewed the Haughmond, (the old infant school). We gain this 

building in just a few weeks time.  The new facilities our students are gaining will impact very 

positively on their learning experiences. I also visited the new extension, and for the first time, 

stood looking out of what will be the Learning Resource Centre’s windows towards the Church 

of the Holy Spirit on Meadow Farm Drive.  

The extension will be ready around Easter time and will offer a stunning array of Technology 

rooms as well as Maths and Science labs. I am so excited for the improved facilities which our 

students will benefit from. It will give the students some superb state of the art facilities and 

improve our learning environment immeasurably.  

Jim Taylor  

Headteacher 

SEN Queries 

If you have concerns regarding a 

student's learning needs, would like to 

request additional support/advice 

please complete the internal SEND 

referral form and send it to the 

following email 

address:sendadmin@shr.mmat.co.uk    

Referral forms 

 

Referral forms 

 

View of the Church of the Holy Spirit on Meadow 

Farm Drive, from our new Learning Resource 

Center – providing a much needed library facility for 

the school . 

 

Primary dance festival, 
performances from our KS3  
Dance Club, Jay Pritchard, Erin 
Pluckwell and Connor Benge. 
Primary schools - HJS, Mount 
Pleasant and Shrewsbury 
Cathedral showing work they 
have done with Miss Frederick 
this year 
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